
CPC/PI MINUTES 

OCTOBER 1, 2017  

 

 

Attendees: Dave C, Cheryl S, Nita S,  

Opened: We version of Serenity Prayer 

Member Introductions:no new members 

September Minutes:  Approved.                                                                      

Treasurer's Report: Accepted 

Old Business: 

1) Hope Works Job Fair. 9-30-17 GCCC-not many attendees, many services were available. 

CPC-PI table staffed by by volunteers, Teri G, Maureen S Dan S  and Dave C.. One 

request for pamphlets  packet was submitted and one request for the quarterly publication 

ABOUT AA.  These are sent to GSO by the committee chair.  It is noted that results of 

AA presence are not always visible.  Future planning for attendance at event will be 

discussed at time of invitation.  

2) . Committee outreach to  Columbus  Dispatch-pending action has been discussed with the 

Area delegate Frank G. 

3) Possible joint Area 53 Standing Committee workshop-discussion continues with 

Grapevine, Treatment, Service and CPC-PI comittees , tentative early 2018. 

4) Oct 18 Franklin County Justice Expo-Dave C and Cheryl S will staff 10a-2p. 

5) Invitation to Rally for Recovery event was declined by the committee 

New Business: 

1) Request to participate in research survey by The OSU College of Social Work was 

declined by committee chair. An email pdf INFORMATION ABOUT ALCOHOLICS 

ANONYMOUS (F-2)was sent with the response.  A follow up with information on how 

to receive ABOUT AA will be sent. 

2) Reimbursement  for parking.at events. Motion  made and passed as follows: Volunteers 

for CPC-PI events held at the Columbus Convention Center will be reimbursed for 

parking at their request. 

3) Minutes not posted on website in advance of meeting. Committee agrees  that secretary 

should post minutes to website; although it is acceptable to post after they have been 



approved at committee meeting.  The September  minutes  will be posted.  The October 

minutes will be emailed to committee members prior to the  meeting in November. 

         

The meeting adjourned with the responsibility statement. 

        Respectfully submitted, 

       Cheryl S.     

      

            

 NEXT MEETING NOVEMBER 5, 2017 

) 

     


